Rotary District 6860
Annual Business Meeting
April 29, 2023
10:20 a.m. to 10:40 a.m.
Attendees:  Rotarians and spouses registered for the Multi District Conference – District 6860  
District Secretary Todd Kirk was not in attendance and DG Carol Argo took notes.
Lee Weinman, Chair of the Finance Committee,  presented the 2022-2023 district budget year to date.  Since the year is not over, no vote was necessary. Lee also presented the proposed budge for 2023-2024.  The budget was approved by acclimation
Ryan Stallings could not attend the meeting, but DG Carol reviewed a synopsis of the use of DDF for this year.  Approximately $7000 is still available for use this year.
DG Carol promoted the Ri Convention in Melbourne Australia.
Mary Grace Evans, DGE announced that the district conference for 2023-2024 will be held in Huntsville at the Embassy Suites Hotel and the conference will be a joint conference with D6880.  The RI Convention next year will be in  Singapour.
No other business came before the group and the meeting was adjourned.


